
	

	

 
April 6, 2020 

 
CIRI Postpones 2020 Annual Conference 

 
Toronto, Ontario – With the health and safety of CIRI members, speakers, sponsors and conference 
participants at the forefront of our minds during the COVID-19 global crisis, CIRI has decided to 
postpone its Annual Conference originally scheduled for June 7-9, 2020 in Calgary.  
 
CIRI is currently working on rescheduling the date of the Conference to the second half of November, 
with Calgary remaining the host city. The date and location will be communicated once they have been 
confirmed. 
 
Those registered for the Annual Conference will be able to apply their fees toward the rescheduled 
Annual Conference. Should they be unable to attend, these fees can be applied to other CIRI National 
professional development events or membership dues.  
 
CIRI thanks you for your patience and cooperation as it manages through this unprecedented event.  
 
About CIRI 
CIRI is a professional, not-for-profit association of executives responsible for communication between 
public corporations, investors and the financial community. CIRI contributes to the transparency and 
integrity of the Canadian capital markets by advancing the practice of investor relations, the 
professional competency of its members and the stature of the profession. With close to 500 members 
and four Chapters across the country, CIRI is the voice of IR in Canada. For further information, please 
visit CIRI.org. 

For more information, please contact: 
Yvette Lokker 
President & CEO 
Canadian Investor Relations Institute (CIRI) 
(416) 629-3269 
ylokker@ciri.org 


